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seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

20th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Importance of Uniform: Your Support Needed 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we are now well into term two, we are committed to maintaining a 
positive and productive learning environment for our students. One crucial aspect of this environment is 
the adherence to our School's Uniform Policy, specifically regarding the wearing of blazers. 
 
We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child comes to school wearing their school blazer. 
Your involvement is vital in reinforcing the importance of this Policy and helping create a consistent and 
positive learning environment for all students. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding our Uniform Policy or if there are any challenges in 
obtaining a blazer for your child, please feel free to reach out to your child’s Head of Year. We are here to 
assist and work together to address any issues that may arise.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
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